
We are happy to announce new funding: 

The University of Edinburgh Community fund has agreed to help
us purchase new keyboards to help youth in the North-West learn.
Their grant is also helping us fund our digital activities in order to
keep us singing and learning online during these times apart. We
are grateful for their support and look forward to seeing you all

digitally thanks to them!

Ama-zing Harmonies Newsletter: 
October in Review

The National Lottery has awarded us with another year of the
Community Trust fund to help Ama-zing Harmonies continue to

create projects and help our community. We are thankful that they
are supporting us again this year! Their support is tremendously

helpful in allowing us to offer music opportunities and it is a great
support for our community. 

Tinderbox Open Mic Nights: 
Tinderbox has been running open mic nights through Zoom on

Tuesday evenings for people who feel like playing their favourite
songs or just something they learned! Jed has said Ama-zing

Harmonies members are more than welcome to join in. 

A Call for Ideas: 
Ama-zing Harmonies is looking forward to a new year with new
opportunities. We are in the planning stages for creating new

projects and would like to hear from members of the community
on what music opportunities and projects they would like to see in

the North-West in 2021. 

Our Newest Cover!: 
Our adult members have been hard at work creating a new cover to
lighten your spirits in time for Christmas. The submissions are in

and we are excited to send them to our producer next week! We can't
wait to see how this turns out, make sure you look out for our

release on youtube at the start of December! 

Community Cookbook:
 Submissions have started to roll in and they are looking delicious! If

you have a recipe that reflects who you are, we'd love to include it.
Please send any submissions to Dave at 

admin@ama-zingharmonies.org.uk
We're hoping to share these wonderful recipes in time for your

holiday cooking. Keep an eye out for these treats! 

 Music Instrument Programme:
 The new term of Tinderbox keyboard and guitar lessons are
underway, with 11 students learning with Sam and Jenny on

Monday evenings over Zoom. We'll be learning lots of different
pieces over the next few weeks, and so far have looked at Someone
You Loved, Jingle Bells and Mary Had a Little Lamb. We're hoping

to put together a video by the end of term, so keep your eyes
peeled for that!



MONTHLY COMMUNITY
CHOIR

The Last Monday of Each Month 
at 6pm

Currently on Zoom!
Contact admin@ama-zingharmonies.org.uk for details


